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FORA OPENS GENERAL JIM MOORE BOULEVARD INTERSECTIONS 
 
 

On Monday, April 2, 2012, the following intersections will be signalized, operational, and open 
to traffic within the City of Seaside: 
 
General Jim Moore Boulevard @ Hilby Avenue 
General Jim Moore Boulevard @ San Pablo Avenue 
General Jim Moore Boulevard @ Broadway Avenue (Obama Way) 
 
The signal lights will take the place of the temporary stop signs at these intersections.  The 

speed limit on General Jim Moore Boulevard south of Coe Avenue will be enforced at 45 MPH. 
 
Those travelling this corridor are asked to be aware that signal lights will be fully operational 
and intersections will be open to traffic beginning Monday, April 2, 2012. 
 


